
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Hayden GroomsHaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/9/2017 7:03:57 PM
Subject: Fw: Newspaper Subscriptions2

Attachments: Newspaper Subscriptions2.docx

​Please hold on to this in case we need it.


From: Roberts, John 
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2017 4:36 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill; Ellison, Ruchelle; Burton, Kenneth; Morris, Steve
 
Subject: Newspaper Subscriptions2 
 
Mr. Varat,
 
Here is the updated list for the subscriptions. All of them are good to go now except for the Aiken Standard….there is 
a website issue with that one on their end. The Wall Street Journal will start being delivered on Saturday. Since we 
had a subscription with The State already, I have to work out getting the paper also delivered. I was on the phone 
with them for a while today and got cut off and then was on hold for a while and got cut off again. I will get that 
straightened out with them in the morning. But at least everything else is set up for now.
 
The Beaufort Gazette and the Hilton Head Island: the Island Packet can be retrieved under either website.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
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